
People in Carver County Need Us! 
Every night, there are people in our community who need a hot meal, a 

warm place to sleep and a safe environment for their children.  They are 
working their way to be self-sufficient, but they simply aren’t there yet. 

St. Victoria volunteers are being called along with other churches in the 

county to help provide hands and faces and hospitality and food to help 
families in need.  We’re looking for more volunteers to help… 

Families Moving Forward 

 

 

Our St. Victoria volunteers are only being asked to serve for two hours…. 
once a year.  We need greeters, kitchen helpers, story tellers or anyone who 
likes to play games.  In other words, you’re being asked to be part of a 
broader family and share a kindness. The location for these families in 
transition is Shepherd of the Hill Church, 145 Engler Blvd., Chaska.  
 

Sign up at http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0a4cacab23ab9-families1 

Or contact Russ St. John at russstjohn@yahoo.com 
 

                                                      Thank you!  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0a4cacab23ab9-families1

